
New bus shelters and benches
coming thanks to grant money
city received
In 2014, the city captured a Measure M2 grant to improve three
bus stops located at Harbor Boulevard/Victoria Street, Harbor
Boulevard/Wilson Street, and Wilson Street/Harbor Boulevard.

Unique  Performance  Construction,  Inc.  has  been  awarded  a
contract in the amount of $79,820 to complete the work.

The work to be performed consists of the installation of new
bus shelters, bus benches and associated amenities.

Also included is the removal of the existing sidewalk and
installation of a new decorative sidewalk.

Coordination with Edison and AT&T has taken place regarding
adjustments to their facilities and work is now scheduled to
begin.

Construction is anticipated to take approximately one month.
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